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Dear Valued Customers, 

 
Thank you for agreeing to take part in this customer satisfaction survey for 

the Manila International Container Terminal. 
 

Today, we will be gaining your opinions and thoughts to help us serve you 
better. We ask a few minutes of your time to answer our survey. 

Thus, your response on how to improve further service offerings will be very 

much appreciated. 
 

To answer the survey, kindly click on the link below: 
 

English Version 
 

Tagalog Version 
 

Regards, 
 

MICT Management 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdFJWKBG1Xe_2XIcXOZdVhKECBfSAbN_fbFWI5KZW2rZQdZYQ/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe3ZfdCWQOp3xgwZGhQPuuXbLPWVYZUbRO10a94pZv4Vc6FEQ/viewform

